
Welcome 
Party 
BBP

BBP 1st FloorApril 17 & April 19

5th Period

All Ritsumeikan students, including those who 
come for the first time at BBP, are welcome !

No pre-registration

needed.

You can join or

leave at anytime !

Come enjoy the beginning of the semester !
Let’s get to know each other while playing 

board games and eating snacks !

Inquiries - Kinugasa BBP Project Team

bbpstf-k@gst-ritsumei.ac.jp

mailto:bbpstf-k@gst-ritsumei.ac.jp

